
 

 

LOCAL DEVELOPMENT FRAMEWORK 

DO YOU HAVE 
VIEWS ON FUTURE 

HOUSING IN CLARE? 
IF THE ANSWER IS “YES” 

ST EDMUNDSBURY BOROUGH COUNCIL ARE HOLDING  
A DROP-IN SESSION 

 
THE OLD SCHOOL COMMUNITY CENTRE 

TUESDAY 1ST SEPTEMBER 2009 

3.30pm – 7.30pm 

 

Between the 12 August and 7 October 2009 St Edmundsbury Borough Council will be 
consulting on a number of documents that make up the council’s Local Development 
Framework, which will help guide and shape the future development of the borough. 

As part of the public consultation the Borough Council has organised a series of events you can 
attend to hear about the plans for the borough, view the documents and make your views 

known.   Please note that you do not need to book to attend the consultation session. 

 


